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28th November 2019 

  

Dear Year 1 parents 

Year 1 Christmas performance 

As you are already aware, year 1 will be performing their Christmas play on Wednesday 11th and Thursday 12th 
December from 9.15am until 10am (approx).   

All parents are invited to book a maximum of 2 places per child in total – this can be 2 places for one 
performance OR 1 place at each performance. This is to ensure we adhere to health and safety rules. We are 
aware that the 12th December is the general election day and Telford Junior School will be closed. 
Unfortunately, we are still limited to 2 places per family and cannot accommodate extra places for older 
siblings. 

Booking is completed via ESchools.  Booking will open on Monday 2nd December at 10am and close on 
Monday 9th December at 12.15pm. 
 
Please follow these steps; 

1. As a parent log onto your eschools account 
2. Click on the parents evening tab 
3. Click on ‘Year 1 Christmas performance’ 
4. Choose the performance you want to book (11th Dec or 12th Dec) 
5. Choose the next available time slot in that session – please note these are NOT actual time slots – both 

performances start at 9.15am 

Physical tickets will not be issued – when you arrive at your chosen performance you will be asked for your 
name and ticked off the list.   

The children and teachers put a great amount of effort into their performance and we respectfully request that 
you do not bring younger siblings with you.   

At the end of each performance a collection plate will be available should you wish to make a donation.  All 
money collected will be put towards the purchase of classroom resources for the children. 

Many thanks for your continued support.  

Ms Louise Roberts 
Deputy Headteacher 
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